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BEAMINSTER SCHOOL

Psychology Department
Spring 2017
Dear Colleague

Thank you very much for your interest in this post, and we hope that the information provided encourages you to make a formal application. We can offer you the rare opportunity of working in a small, rural, vibrant school community, situated in a delightful part of Dorset close to the Jurassic Coast, a World Heritage site. 

The school was judged as Good by Ofsted in November 2013.
We seek an outstanding teacher who is able to successfully deliver A-level Psychology to nearly 100 students every week. As part of a combined Sixth Form (with the nearby Sir John Colfox Academy in Bridport) you will be the sole teacher of Psychology based here at Beaminster School, but liaising across both sites to get the best out of all our students. Sixth Form students travel between the sites as required, but staff teach only at their base school. We currently deliver the AQA specification A at A-level, but are willing to review this as we move forward.

The popularity and success of Psychology has helped us to become one of the top Sixth Forms in the county, with an ALPS grade in the top 25% of schools nationally. However, we do not rest on our laurels and are keen to appoint a dynamic and forward thinking colleague who can take on the new A-level programme and progress this popular subject still further.  

Although Psychology sits within the Humanities Faculty, we are very aware of the strong links with Science, and the appointee will be expected to teach a small number of Science lessons at KS3, depending on their subject strengths.  Humanities is well resourced with new textbooks across all key stages and a range of ICT resources. 
All teachers have their own laptop, an interactive projector and easy access to computers. There is a purpose built Science block with six laboratories and Science is one of our most popular Sixth Form specialisms. 
All teaching staff are also form tutors who play an important role in the wider and pastoral life of the school. We would certainly see the appointee as an ideal candidate to be a Sixth Form Tutor, but would be equally happy to consider a pastoral role lower down the school. 
We hope that the details supplied will give you all the information you need in order to submit an application, but if you have any further questions, or would like to come and visit the school, then please do contact the Head’s PA, Mrs Nicola Chalkley: NChalkley@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk or 01308 862633.

Please note that we cannot accept CV applications.

The closing date for all applications is Tuesday 21st March 2017.
We look forward to receiving your application and thank you, in advance, for what we know is a time-consuming process. 
